
Math Top Dog 
 

 
 

We strongly encourage you to have your 

child spend time on IXL working on their 

math skills. Teachers will be coming up with 

challenges throughout the school year based 

on IXL usage, and your student will have a 

chance to be selected as a “Math Top Dog” in 

their classroom each week! 


